
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: Letter of Comment FW: EB-2016-0276 – Application for approval to purchase Orillia Power Distribution
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 1:21:59 PM

 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 8:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2016-0276 – Application for approval to purchase Orillia Power Distribution
 
 Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
With a provincial election in the offing, I request you consider postponing a decision on the
Orillia matter until after the election since there is a good possibility that the government's
approach to power distribution in could change dramatically.
 
Thank you.
 
Ross Greenwood
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